
 

 

 

 
  

Case No. RED-W-24-01 

Order No. 36392 

Contact: Adam Rush                                                                                  

Office: (208) 334-0339 

E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 

  

NEWS RELEASE: Private water utility in Nez Perce County will be investigated to determine if 

it should be regulated. 

 

BOISE (Nov. 21, 2024) – Idaho Public Utilities Commission staff will investigate Red Pheasant 

Holdings, LLC to determine if the utility should be regulated by the commission. 

 

Red Pheasant Holdings is the parent company of Red Pheasant Water Company, LLC. Red 

Pheasant Water serves 173 customers in Nez Perce County and collects payments from 

customers. The company is not currently regulated by the commission and does not have a 

certificate of public convenience and necessity. 

 

The purpose of the investigation is to determine if the company should be a regulated utility 

under Idaho code and if it should be directed to apply for a certificate of public convenience and 

necessity. 

 

Additional information is available at: puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7444. 
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